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During the meeting, held on Monday afternoon, the two authorities ratified the good state of
bilateral bonds and the possibilities of cooperation in the economic, commercial and financial
sectors. Likewise, they tackled other topics of interest on the international and regional
agendas.

Accompanying the distinguished visitor were Mohammed Al Khaja, Head of the Office of the
Foreign Minister; Bader Al-Matrooshi, appointed ambassador of the United Arab Emirates; and
Rowda Al Otaiba, Director of the Department of American Affairs of the Foreign Ministry.

Also participating in the meeting, representing Cuba, were Armando Vergara, Deputy Director
General of Bilateral Affairs, and other officials of the Foreign Ministry.(acn)
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